
West End Citizens Association 
Washington, D.C. 

Boundaries: 15th Street on the East ᛫ Potomac Park on the South 

Rock Creek and the Potomac on the West ᛫ N Street on the North 

 

Post Office Box 58098 ᛫ Washington, D.C. 20037-8098 

 

      October 9, 2023 

Dear WECA Members and other Residents:  

The Fall Meeting of the West End Citizens Association (WECA) will be held on Saturday, 

October 21, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. in GWU Duques Hall, 2201 G Street NW – room 151, 

Washington, DC 20052.   Please enter on 22nd Street.  

The featured speakers will be DC Auditor Kathy Patterson and Ward 2 Member of the DC State 

Board of Education Allister Chang.  In addition, GWU Police Chief James Tate will be speaking; 

he joined the department in 2020. 

Mrs. Patterson was a former 3-term DC Councilmember representing Ward 3 from 1994-2006 

and became the DC Auditor on December 15, 2014.  Mrs. Patterson received her bachelor’s from 

Northwestern University and her master’s from Georgetown University.   

Mr. Chang was elected to the DC State Board of Education in 2020.  He received his bachelor’s 

from Tufts University and his master’s from the Harvard Kennedy School.  He also serves on the 

Advisory Board of the Library of Congress Literacy Awards. 

If you have not already renewed your membership dues, please mail your $15 check payable to 

the WECA and to the following address: West End Citizens Association, PO Box 58098, 

Washington DC 20037-8098.  Alternatively, you can bring it with you to the October 21st 

meeting. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 21st at 2:00 p.m. 

      Sincerely yours,  

      /s/ 

      Sara Maddux 

      President 

 

 


